
Princetown Primary School 

Newsletter 
16th January—20th January 

Dear Parents,  our academy improvement plan is published on the school website along with lots of other infor-

mation. Our priorities include writing and attendance. Letters are coming home today regarding attendance. We 

are also focusing on climate change and will be taking part in activities throughout the year to do our bit to help 

the world. You will find our climate change curriculum on our school website. If anyone would like to join our 

committee, please let me know! 

Thank you 

Miss Emma Byrom (Head of School) 

SNOW! 

Whilst the cold weather and snow can cause some disruption, we were lucky enough to get out during 

the week for snow ball fights and snowman building. The children have left a  huge snowball in the 

corner of the playground and they want to see how long it will last! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

6th/7th and 8th—Year 5/6 Residential 

10th February—last day of term 

20th February—first day back 

31st March—last day of term 

17th April—first day back 

Bronze Badge Earners 

Well done to this weeks badge  

superstars. 

 

Thalia 

April 

 

Simba—Our School Dog 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simba now has his own weekly column in the 

Tavistock Times! 

Reminders 

Y5 and 6 parents—payment for the 

residential can now be made on 

School Money... 

Don’t forget that Debbie Bartlett, our 

SENCO, is available to talk to each 

Monday. Please speak to us to book in. 

Attendance 

Our aim for attendance is to be above 97% 

Please help us to keep it above this! Thank 
you.  

Week 3—93.95% 

Week 4—95.79% 

Don’t forget there is a chance to win a £5 gift 

voucher each half term for attendance over 

97%. 

Previous winners have been Fletcher and Harry.  


